
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Monday, 16th June 2025 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Year 6 Leavers’ Production 2025 
Wednesday 16th and Thursday 17th of July at 6.30pm 

 
We would like to invite you to our Year 6 Leavers’ Production. Your child has been working hard learning lines, songs 
and technical cues and is looking forward to marking the end of their time spent at Grand Avenue Primary and Nursery 
School. There will be two opportunities to see the performance and we hope that you will join us for one of them. 

Event Year 6 Leavers’ Production 2025 

Where Grand Avenue Primary and Nursery School – Annex Hall 

When Wednesday 16th July at 6:30pm  
Thursday 17th July at 6:30pm  

Timing Your child should: 
- arrive at school at 6.00pm and  
- be collected at 8.00pm. 

The expectation is ALL children return to school for both performances. 

Additional 
information 

We ask that no videos are taken of the performance, but please do bring your camera for the 
photo call at the end of the show!  
Please remember that no photos should be shared on social media at all.   
Please do not bring pre-school aged children to watch as the length of the show makes it very 
difficult for them not to be disruptive.  
Arrangements have been made for a professional film of the performance and details of how to 
purchase a copy will follow. We are using a new company this year who you can order directly 
with. School will not be taking orders.  

Action needed If your child is unable to participate in the evening performances, please notify your class teacher 
as soon as possible. This may mean their part needs to be re-allocated.  
 
Families may book a maximum of two tickets per student across the two performances. Physical 
tickets will be used; please keep them safe for entry. A separate letter with details of  ticket 
bookings will be shared later this week.   
 

 
The children are rehearsing hard and looking forward to sharing their performance skills with you.  
We do hope you can join us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 6 Team 
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